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February 17, 2010

Senate Committee on Agriculture & Natural Resources
200 East Coifax Avenue
Denver, CO 80203

Dear Honorable Senate Members:

It has come to our attention that SB 10-98, the “Colorado Noxious Weed Act” will come to the House
floor for a vote in the near future. Montrose County is in support of this bill and we strongly encourage
the passing of this legislation. As I'm sure you're aware, noxious and invasive weeds are a threat to the
long-term conservation of Colorado’s natural resources and we welcome and support funding fora
program that would help address the growing noxious weed infestation problem in Montrose County.

Please feel free to call upon us with any questions.
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